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WESTWOOD PLANNING BOARD 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Westwood Comprehensive Plan Update 

 

The Westwood Planning Board will hold a remote public hearing on Tuesday, November 17, 2020 at 

7:00 PM via Zoom Webinar, regarding the 2020 Comprehensive Plan Update submitted by the 

Comprehensive Plan Steering Committee.  This long-range town-wide plan is a visionary document 

setting goals and recommended actions for Westwood for the next five to ten year.  The Steering 

Committee will present the updated Comprehensive Plan to the Planning Board.    The Planning Board 

will review and take public comments.  The full 2020 Comprehensive Plan, history, and more information 

can be found on the Committee’s webpage at:  www.bit.do/WWComprehensiveplan  

The meeting will be filmed live by Westwood Media Center (WMC) available for viewing on Comcast 

channel 12 and Verizon channel 42 and on WMC’s YouTube.  Those wishing to participate are 

encouraged to use Zoom by following the instructions below or by going to https://zoom.us/ clicking on 

‘join meeting’ and entering the meeting webinar ID. 

Please click the link below to join the webinar, Enter Name and Email: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82741725652?pwd=RW1FT2JQUnZWaTlDakpWekpPZkpNdz09  

Passcode: 895410 

Or Dial in by Telephone: 

877 853 5257 (Toll Free) or 888 475 4499 (Toll Free) 

Webinar ID: 827 4172 5652  

Interested persons are encouraged to attend the public hearing via Zoom by computer, tablet, 

Chromebook, smartphone, or calling in using the above information and make their views known to the 

Planning Board.   You may also submit comments in writing to the Planning Office by email to 

amccabe@townhall.westwood.ma.us preferably at least three business days in advance to allow time for 

receipt and Board distribution.   The final meeting agenda and zoom information will also be provided on 

the Town’s calendar on the website’s homepage 3-5 days in advance at: 

https://www.townhall.westwood.ma.us/.  
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